
OHS Drill Notice  
 
Conducting emergency drills (fire, crisis, lockdown, etc.) is one of the most important ways we 
enhance our preparedness for students and staff during an emergency. Drills allow us to 
practice what we need to do when an emergency arises in our school.  
 
OHS  will be conducting a drill next week. This will only be a drill and will be conducted in 
accordance with the School Incident Management Protocols established by the district and in 
collaboration with our local first responders.  Please discuss the importance of our emergency 
drills with your children.  We thank you for your cooperation and partnership in making our 
schools a safer place for learning. 
 


